
CYFA August Board Meeting (Zoom Conference Call) – 8/23/20 

Attendance:  Laurie Wold, Dave Dexter, Jesse Westlund, Eric Simmons, Doug Driver, Mike Mock, Mike 

Diggins 

Notes: 

o Key Dates upcoming for 2020: 
• 8/31 Opening day for 2 – 6 grades 
• 9/12 Opening day for 7 – 8 grades 

 

• Jessica is going to contact the other league COVID Directors to work out a plan for how to 

respond to a positive test 

• Coaches will have masks at games, due to Centennial rules, not league rules; but are permitted 

to take them down when they step away from others. 

• Other programs would like us to limit enrollment from other school districts 

• Team Pictures will be cancelled for this season; Laurie will reach out to SportsLine and see if 

there’s any appetite for individual team photos – maybe on the practice fields. 

• CMS field is available for use to Swanson league; Kevin is planning to use Blaine/ Lex fields 

• If schools go to total distance learning, sports are exempt from following the school protocol. 

• Jerseys will be in this week; footballs also came in and are at the shed. Rick, Mike and Laurie will 

coordinate communication and handout 

• Laurie to check with former CYFA Board members about first aid kit source. 

• The board may need to continue to meet between meetings as developments are realized. 

• Boosters have asked for help promoting face masks – Dave will be sending out an email. 

• Facilities to confirm field reservations this week. 

     

The next board meeting will be Sunday, September 20nd at 7PM on Zoom. 

 


